
BUSHWICK H.S. 
ROMEO Y JULIETA 

3 :00 pm~ 4:00 pm 
Wednesday October 31, 2001 

Bennington College Carriage Barn 

4:00pm - 5:00pm Q & A 
Call Daniel Michaelson at 440-4473 for more information 

On October 31, 2001I twelve students from Bushwick High School in Brooklyn 
will be bringing to Bennington their hour-long adaptation of William 
Shakespeare's "Romeo and Juliet", performed in combination of Shakespearean 
English, Spanish and "street". The director (and teacher of the students) is 
playwright Stephen Haff, who also teaches in the Bennington July Program. 

Following the performance will be a question and answer period. This is a unique 
opportunity for students of Literature, Drama, Spanish, Education, and anyone 
else interested. The Carriage Barn seats about one hundred. 




